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Meagan’s Memos 
 

 

Newsletter for November 2020 

COVID-19 

As you are aware COVID-19 is still around.  Please be vigilant in hand washing and hygiene to protect all 

children, families, and staff.  If we get a case, we will have to close down, and everyone isolate for a 

period of time.  We will contact Department of Health who will inform us how long this would be.  Please 

do not bring unnecessary people into the building and limit the number of people who don’t normally 

pick up your child. Thank you to those who are doing the right thing.  Very much appreciated.  Siblings 

MUST stay in the foyer and not to go into rooms. 

Operation Christmas Child 

A big THANK YOU to all families that donated something, and 1 family filled a full box.  There are going to 

be some incredibly happy children at Christmas time.  Thank you again. 

Graduation 

Due to Covid-19 we have had to cancel graduation.  The children will be given a special Graduation pack 

and a cake which will all be done at the centre.  Unfortunately, we cannot do it over Zoom or any 

platform.  Family members cannot attend either. 

Children’s Christmas Party 

It is now at Inflatable World.  All details are on the board in the foyer.  It is free for the children that 

attend Janelle Street.  It is $8 per child or adult for all other participating children and adults.  Don’t 

forget to write your name down as we have to give numbers to Inflatable World shortly.  Please bring 

your own drink bottle and socks. 

Policies 

Don’t forget to have a look at our policies which are all on our website.  This is what we abide by and 

would love your feedback.  Thank you to those who do give feedback.  Very much appreciated. 

Signing In 

Please make sure you DO NOT give you sign in details to anyone else.  Everyone that you have written on 

your contact list in your child’s enrolment, can sign in.  If someone else brings your child in and is not on 

your contact list, Staff will sign the child in, and you will be asked to confirm it when you pick up. 

Closing 

Our last day for this year will be Thursday 24th December and re-open on Monday 11th January 2021.  

Fees are not charged over this time, but a good chance to get ahead. 

God Bless Meagan 
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Bible Verse of the Month 

 

Educational Leader  

This month I have been reviewing our final policies for 

the year as well as the Centres Quality Improvement 

Plan alongside the other Educators. 

If Families would like to offer any suggestions please fill 

out a form and place it in our suggestion box in the 

front foyer. 

 
Miss Katey 

Educational Leader 

educationalleader@janellestreetcentre.com.au 

 

 

Room Email Addresses 

Nursery: nursery@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

Toddler: toddler@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

Preschool: preschool@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

School Readiness: schoolreadiness@janellestreetcentre.com.au 
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November 2020

Thursday 5th – Outdoor Classroom Day 

Monday 9th-13th National Recycling Week 

Wednesday 11th Remembrance Day 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you love the team at Janelle Street? 

We’d appreciate it if you could share your experiences with us on our Facebook page. 

Share the love here!  

https://www.facebook.com/pg/janellestreetcentretamworth/reviews/  

 

 

 

Fees  

 

Thank you to everyone who are paying regularly. 

 If you have any questions, please come and see Meagan or Lyndal. 
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